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We strongly disagree with the proposed changes to the election process
similar to the one used in Alaska.  It is a way to manipulate the voting
so that a candidate that should lose due to initial vote count can end
up winning due to the number of party candidates that are running.  Its
a scam that never should be used for any election.  We ask that you do
not let this be part of CO voting process, now or ever.
John and Peggy Lough




